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31st January 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

NSPCC Number Day 2025 
 
On Friday 7th February, we will be supporting the NSPCC Number Day by raising money to 
support their vital services, such as Childline- the helpline that’s always there for children and 
young people whatever their problem or concern.  
 
The theme for the day will be Dress up for Digits and children are invited to come in non-uniform, 
wearing an item of clothing with a number on it (football shirt, cap, netball shirt or even a onesie!).  
Or they could get even more creative by dressing in a maths or numbers theme.  
 
We will be having a cake sale in school to raise money for the NSPCC. Children can bring in a 
small amount of change on the day to buy a cake. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs. Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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